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From: Trevor Birney _
Sent: 24 May 2004 17:48

To: informationcentre_
Subject: FAQ: Patricia Quinn, re Lucy Crawford

Dear Patricia,

Following our recent conversations, I want to formally request a copy of all documents
held by the Belfast Coroner in relation to the inquest held into the death of Lucy

Crawford.

The inquest was held in February this year.

As you and the Coroner are aware, we have been closely liaising with the Crawford
family in relation to this case and the family is aware that we intend producing a

half-hour documentary on the death of their daughter next month.

LT you need any further details concerning our request, do not hesitate in contacting
- at the number below.

-~ JTrevor Birney

BEditor, Current Affairs
Jlster Television

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. IFf you have received it in error,
please delete it from your system, do not use or disclose the information in any way
and notify me immediately. The contents of this message may contain personal views,

which are not the views of UTV unless specifically stated.
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